
Peek of the Week 
Woodland — 11th March 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have started our new book             
‘The Queen’s hat’. We created and decorated our own     
special hat and looked at the effects of a windy day by 
using a hair dryer to blow them off our heads. Also, we 
looked at the key vocabulary in the story and answered 
comprehension questions about the books. 

Next week, we will be sequencing the story and using  
adjectives to describe the Queen.  

Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been looking at parts and wholes. We 
have been using different maths manipulatives, such as 
counters, to recognise a whole and sharing them into 
two different parts. Next week, we will look at part-whole 
models.  

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have been adding tens using a number 
line.  Next week, we will begin by adding teen numbers using number line 
and move onto two 2-digit numbers.  

Afternoons. 

This week, we have been  learning about the country of Wales. We have 
sorted the human and physical features such as Cardiff Castle and Mount 
Snowden and made our own weaving patterns inspired by traditional 
Welsh blankets.  

For Science, we recapped the main parts of the human body by drawing 
round ourselves and adding labels to the different parts.  

Additionally, we have started learning about coding in our ICT lesson by    
using the website ’espresso’ to programme items to move in different      
directions.  

Important information  

Learning gallery—Thursday 31st 
March. An opportunity for par-
ents to come into classrooms to 
see your child’s work prior to 
parents’ evenings. This will take 
place between 3.15—4.00pm.  

Parents evening— The dates for 
parents evening are 4th April 
and 7th April. Appointment  
details will be sent out soon. 

Red Nose day— 18th March. Non 
school uniform. £1.00 donation 
for Comic Relief 

Science week—11—20th March. 
The focus this 
year is 
growth. 

 Star of the week: Zaydan 

 

Contact us:  

01628 600300 

Word of the week  

 


